
THE MOTHER’S CLUB 
Boy Scout Troop 66, Slatington, PA

cordially invites you to join us for

Our 90th Anniversary 
Celebration

Saturday, June 6, 2015
Emerald Fire Co.

5-8 pm

Complete and send your RSVP by May 15! 

Boy Scout Troop 66 of Slatington is celebrating our 90th year of serving 
the Northern Lehigh community.  In honor of this achievement, the Mother’s 
Club of the troop is planning a celebratory dinner on Saturday, June 6 at the 
Emerald Fire Co in Emerald, PA.  
 
You are cordially invited to join us in celebrating this milestone along with our 
troop leadership, scouts, local dignitaries, community leaders, parents and 
friends.  
 
The event will feature a full dinner for all attendees, presentations from troop 
and community leadership, as well as shared memories and stories from the 
troop throughout the years.  During the event there will be a Chinese Auction 
of baskets, gift cards, and other items to help raise funds for our capital campaign  
for upcoming scout house projects.  A commemorative Program Booklet is being 
designed for this event.  You can choose to be listed as a Patron in this booklet below.  

Troop 66 Memories to Share?  If you would like to share your experiences with the troop, fond 
memories, or funny stories, please let us know by emailing cbrady@ptd.net.  
 
Be a part of this rare accomplishment and help us celebrate 90 years of scouting excellence!

 
Name_____________________________________________________Phone__________________
____ Yes, I’d love to attend!  ____ Sorry, I cannot attend. (You may also email regrets to rjchuretta@yahoo.com) 
 
If you will join us, please indicate the number of tickets needed below. (Current Troop 66 scouts are FREE.) 
___#Adults ($25 each or 2 for $45)  ___#Children 4-12 ($10)  ___#Children under 4 (Free)  ___#Current Scouts (FREE)  
 
I would like to be listed as a Patron in the Program Booklet. ___Yes, please! ($1.00)  ___No, thank you. 
Total enclosed:________ 
 
Please return this completed form with your payment to “The Mother’s Club of BSA Troop 66” and  
mail to:  Robert Churetta, Eight 2nd Street, Slatington, PA 18080.  Questions? Call 610-767-1853.

BSA Troop 66
Since 1924
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